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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have been working very hard in the Reception class so far this term.  In fact we have earned a 

total of 30 class credits.  This means that we have earned a class reward.   

 

A couple of days ago we shared our ideas about what we would like as our class reward and then 

took a vote to decide what we would do.  A large majority of the class voted for a party.  Therefore 

we thought it would be fun to have a superhero party so that we could get dressed up as our 

favourite superhero (or a made up one), enjoy some dancing and play some party games. 

 

The Superhero party with therefore take place in the afternoon on Thursday 24th January 2013.   

 

Could the children please bring their superhero costume in a bag on that morning so that they can 

get changed into their fancy dress at the beginning of the afternoon. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all of their wonderful outfits.  If you have any questions please 

feel free to ask a member of the Reception team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H Church    Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Teacher    Head Teacher 

 


